
JOIN US FOR A
COMMUNITY

CONVERSATION
The City Schools of Decatur Board of Education is

excited to offer two in-person opportunities for the
community to engage and share feedback for the
Board to consider as it prepares to develop the

leadership profile for the Superintendent position.

The Georgia School Boards Association will faciltiate
the community conversations on:

September 14 and September 28 from 6-7:30 pm in
the Decatur High School media center.




Please use this link 

https://bit.ly/conversationregistration
to register for one of the sessions.

(the two sessions will have identical agendas)

A survey will be available for those unable to attend one of the
in-person events. 

https://bit.ly/conversationregistration

